## CARSON CITY GOLF COURSE ADVISORY COMMITTEEAND BOARD OF SUPERVISORS Minutes of the June 8, 1996 Special Joint Meeting Workshop

1

A special joint workshop meeting of the Carson City Golf Course Advisory Committee and the Carson City Board of Supervisors was held on Saturday, June 8, 1996 in the Community Center Sierra Room at 9:30 a.m.

## **PRESENT:**

GOLF COURSE: Chairperson Chuck Byrne

Michael Dunn Mark Sattler

**BOARD:** Mary Teixeira Mayor

Greg Smith Ward 1 Kay Bennett Ward 4

**STAFF:** John Berkich, City Manager

Paul Lipparelli, Supv. Deputy District Attorney

Mike Hair, Golf Course Consultant Charles Greer, Senior Accountant Tom Kunkle, Golf Course Spec. Maxine Fortino, Account Clerk Fran Smith, Recording Secretary

**NOTE** - Unless otherwise indicated each item was introduced by Golf Course Advisory Committee Chairperson Byrne. Individuals speaking are identified following the heading of each item. A tape recording of these proceedings is on file in the Clerk-Recorder's office. This tape is available for review and inspection during normal business hours.

- **A. CALL TO ORDER** Chairperson Byrne called the meeting to order at 9:40 a.m. A roll call was taken and a quorum was not present.
- **B. PUBLIC COMMENT** None.
- C. AGENDA ITEMS